
Dear Year 4 parents and carers, 

  

Tickets are now on sale for the Year 4 Christmas Production of Santa’s On Strike! on Tuesday 19th 
December at 2pm and 4:45pm. All children are expected to take part in both shows as this is an 

important part of the Year 4 curriculum, and so on the day of the production your child will need to 

stay for our after school performance. If you would like your child to have a snack to eat for after 

school on that day, please make sure it follows our usual school healthy food rules (please, no nuts). 

If you are not in the audience for the after school performance, pick up time is 5:45pm from the Two 

Mile Ash hall. 

Tickets for the show are available for a £2 contribution on ParentPay from today until Wednesday 

13th December. These are limited to two per child in total, please ensure you secure tickets as soon 

as possible to avoid disappointment. We have a maximum audience capacity which we cannot 

exceed, and we are unable to accept money on the door. Paper tickets will be sent home with your 

child on Friday 15th December. 

Please contact me on music@tma.bucks.sch.uk if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing 

you to celebrate this special and invaluable aspect of your child’s curriculum journey at TMA. 

Thank you for your support, 

  

Em Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 

 


